
 

 

 
 
Date: 07.2.2024 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please be informed that English Spelling Competition titled, “Bee Yourself”, final round for the 
students of classes 2 to 10 will be held tomorrow 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) during school 
hours. A word list of potential spelling choices has been provided for your child. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards 

Vice Principal 

 

 


